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Each session of the legislature is having a greater impact on Career and Technical Education.  It is extremely important that Career and Technical Education administrators and educators stay informed on issues and bills affecting Career and Technical Education.

The WOVE Office will once again be offering a subscription via an informative and timely Legislative Update.  The purpose is to keep you informed of the issues, bills, and committees impacting Career and Technical Education in the state of Washington and at the federal level.

As you are aware, the Legislative Update is your link to current news from Olympia of importance to Career and Technical Education.  And the Legislative Update lets you know of appropriate actions that you can take to affect the outcome of pending legislation.

It is crucial that we all work together for a successful legislative session.  We need you to be a part of the team, be informed, and ready to respond to issues in order to improve Career and Technical Education.

The costs of the Legislative Update will be used, in part, to pay for expenses that are involved in producing an update on a weekly basis and legislative support.  Complete the form to subscribe to the Legislative Update.

Thanks for all your support.  Career and Technical Education administrators and educators are crucial to our legislative efforts, and we want to keep you as well informed as possible on key matters that are so crucial to the future of Career and Technical Education.

The subscription will begin in January when the legislative session begins and will run through the end of session.  The subscription price is $400 for five section officers/members and will only be sent via email.
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Payment may be by purchase order or check made payable to WOVE.
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